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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 11:17 AM

To: Joe Vargo

Cc: Adam Rankin; Kaitlyn A. Luck; Mfeldewert@hollandhart.com

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: NGL_London SWD No.1_Matador Resources
Company

Attachments: SWD-2414_NGL Water Solutions Permian, LLC_London SWD No.1_Matador Protest.pdf

RE: London SWD No.1 (API 30-25-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pBL2110443393) Unit P S22 T24S R35E, NMPM, Lea County
Mr. Vargo,

The OCD was notified by Matador Resources Company that they are protesting this application. This party has been
identified as an affected person for the location being considered. Because of the protest, the application can no longer
be reviewed administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered, NGL Water Solutions
Permian, LLC, currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with the
protesting party. If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the meantime,
the application will be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with information
regarding the standing of this application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for Matador Resources Company:

Adam G. Rankin

Partner, Holland & Hart LLP

110 N. Guadalupe, Suite 1, Santa Fe, NM 87501

Direct 505.954.7294 Cell 505.570-0377 Main 505.988.4421

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Engineer

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401




Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Adam Rankin <AGRankin@hollandhart.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 5:14 PM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD

Cc: Kaitlyn A. Luck; Michael Feldewert

Subject: MRC protest of NGL administrative applications SWD-2414 and SWD-2416
Attachments: 1792_001.pdf; 1790_001.pdf

Dear Examiners,

Please note that Matador, an affected party, protests the administrative applications of NGL for its Sporich SWD #1
(assigned SWD-2416) and London SWD #1 (assigned SWD-2414) and requests that these matters be set for hearing
before a Division examiner.

Sincerely,
Adam

Adam G. Rankin

Partner, Holland & Hart LLP

110 N. Guadalupe, Suite 1, Santa Fe, NM 87501

Direct 505.954.7294 Cell 505.570-0377 Main 505.988.4421

HOLLAND&HART ™
= i)

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in error, please reply to the
sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.



